
 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                           Contact: Dawn Keller, Executive Director 
December 1, 2024                info@multiplesofamerica.org
  

Help Needed to Build Up Resources, Supports for Parents of Multiples 
 
Franklin, TN - “Being a parent of multiples brings challenges, no matter what stage of life you’re in.” 
There’s the challenge of finding time to sleep when parenting two, three or more newborns. There’s the 
challenge of determining the best classroom placement during school years, balancing extracurricular events, 
financing college…and the list goes on. 
 
“Being a part of Multiples of America means you don’t face those challenges alone.” 
 We all need a place where we feel at home, where we can gather the resources we need, where we can 
recharge. Multiples of America has been that place for thousands upon thousands of parents over its 64-year 
history. 
 
This year, the non-profit organization is asking businesses, parents, and supporters for their help in building on 
to that place, in doubling down on developing resources and supports that are specific to the unique needs of 
those parenting twins, triplets, or other higher order multiples.   
 
Multiples of America’s Building Our Story giving campaign, which runs Dec. 2-31, will provide the funds to build 
the resources to reach out into new communities, construct more connections with current clubs, and add in 
more ways of caring for our members.  
 
The goal for this year’s campaign is to raise $2,500, and an anonymous donor has pledged to match donations 
up to that goal, dollar for dollar. Donations can be in any amount or they can be earmarked toward a specific 
category. 
Become a Builder with a gift of $25. This covers one month of costs for the platform used to manage postings 
on social media. 
Designate yourself a Designer with a gift of $50. This helps pay for one month of video conferencing so 
members and volunteers can connect for learning and planning. 
Become a Contractor with a gift of $100. This provides members and clubs with email communications from 
the Executive Office for a month. 
Designate yourself a Project Manager with a gift of $250. Help! The technology used at the Executive Office is 
nearly a decade old! Help fund an upgrade to the Executive Office workstation and maintain our Multiples of 
America website. 
Or Name your amount. Every dollar makes a difference!   
An anonymous donor has even pledged to match donations up to the goal, dollar for dollar. So the impact of 
every gift given is multiplied. 
  
To learn more about the campaign or to donate online, go to www.givebutter.com/MOA24   
  
Multiples of America (also known as the National Organization of Mothers of Twins Clubs, Inc.) is a 501 (c) 3, 
non-profit organization dedicated to supporting families of multiple birth children through support, education, 
and research. The organization serves nearly 4,200 members in more than 125 clubs across the country. For 
more information about services and benefits, contact our Executive Office, at info@multiplesofamerica.org.  
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